
 
 
 

 

Mr. Tounget, 
I cannot attend the meeting tonight, nor the one on Saturday, but would like 
my comments recorded. 
I have been to several of the meetings and have given my support to 
Southwest District 8 as supported by OHAN.  This map best meets the 
sense of community that we have.   
We already have people wanting to run for the Council position for this 
district and this is further confirmation that the district does represent a 
cohesive community of common interests. 
Please note that we do want Precinct 354 (comprising the area known as 
Travis Country) to remain in the district.  The new Compact District map 
seems to want to include it in another district.  It is distinctly part of the Oak 
Hill area and should remain in Southwest District 8. 
 
Thank you for your time and for accepting these comments. 
 
Claudia Corum 
Circle C resident 
Southwest District 8 
 


